Kearns, Utsah
17 April 1945
Dear "Doc'" Allen:

Just a 1line to let you know that I am still in
states. Have been here with the Physical Training Depart-
ment since coming into the army.

Had the pleasure of talking with Lt Jack Richardson,
who is now stationed at the Station Hosplital here at Kearns.
Gave me a copy of "Jayhawk Rebounds"™ which I read very thor-
oughlyd Would appreciate very much 1f 1 could get on your
mailing list. Its good to learn where the "gang" is and what
they are @ioing.

Had seen in the "yank" atout Dean Nesmith being
in Ttaly. Don't think they could have picked a better man.

My regards to Del Davidson and "Bunn".

Sincerely yours

Sgt Curtice Jenklins



